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Amendment  to  Motion 1 

 

Delete text as it appears on Page 43 with: 

 

Fife Council notes from NHS reports that Fife Health Board are in constant contact 
with the Scottish Government in terms of revenue and Capital funding. 

Fife Council also notes that the Health Service in Scotland is the best in the UK, with 
more Doctors, and more Nurses, per head of population, and no days lost to 
industrial action, despite being under severe pressure due to increased demand and   
Scottish Government resources  being reduced because of  unfunded Tory-created  
inflation.  

Fife Council abhors the undermining of the work of our health care professionals for 
petty political reasons and will support in every way it can our  health and social care 
staff who are facing another Winter under extremely challenging circumstances. 

 

Proposed by Cllr David Alexander 

Seconded by Cllr Sam Steele 


